ANNUAL DUES ARE DUE!

It’s time to pay your annual LEHHNA
dues. The cost is $15 per household.

Please bring your membership info and
money to the meeting on February 9 or you can
mail them to our treasurer, Diane Martens, at
229 E. Amelia St., Orlando FL 32801.

LAKE EOLA HEIGHTS HISTORIC

NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

2017 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
Name(s)
Address

Phone

E-mail

List any committees you are interested in
(Garden of Month, Holiday Decorations, Traffic,
School Liaison, Roundabout Maintenance)

or comments/suggestions.

Annual dues are $15 per household
Please make checks payable to LEHHNA
Dues may be submitted at meetings or mailed to:
LEHHNA
c/o Diane Martens
229 E. Amelia St.

Orlando, FL 32801-1303
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BROADWAY METHODIST NEWS

The Word On Broadway series of free concerts
continues on February 12 with “Rock O’ My Soul,”

a festival of spirituals with the Jones High School Choir.
Donations will be accepted to the Grady-Rayam Negro
Spiritual Scholarship Fund.

March 12 will be “The Story Goes On” with
Broadway songs and donations for the Mothers’ Milk
Bank of Florida. April 9 will be “Raise Your Voice” with
songs to 'welcome our neighbors and donations going to
Justice for Our Neighbors. The final concert for the
2016-17 season will be May 21. The title is “It’s Not That
Easy Being Green” with music about the environment and
donations to Habitat for Humanity.

All free concerts in this series take place in the
sanctuary of Broadway United Methodist Church and
begin at 3:30 p.m. There are always refreshments
following each concert in the fellowship hall downstairs.
The Rollins College Department of Music is responsible
for the content of these programs and Broadway United
Methodist Church is grateful for their cooperation.

Broadway United Methodist Church has been on the
corner of Broadway and Amelia streets in the Lake Eola
Heights neighborhood for 95 years. So we will celebrate
its 95th Anniversary with a Homecoming Picnic on April
30. Everyone and anyone who has ever attended
Broadway is welcome and encouraged to come for this
historic moment in the life of this church.

All our neighbors are welcome at the Palm Sunday
(April 9) and Easter Sunday (April 16) services.

We hope to hold an event of some kind on a monthly
basis -- so keep your ears open for exciting things to
happen “at the garden” this year!

NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH
By Tracey Jacobs

Hey Neighbors, Did you know that active
neighborhood watch groups that work closely with the
Orlando police by reporting suspicious activity and look
out for their neighbors have safer neighborhoods?

The OPD Neighborhood Watch Unit would like to
assist us in maintaining an active Neighborhood Watch
Group. Ifyou are interested in learning more about
residential security, hands only CPR or preventing identity
theft, let me know and I can schedule it for our 2nd
Quarter Neighborhood Watch Meeting.

To date, we have 159 members and 26 Block
Captains. We are looking for neighborhood watch
members who live on Hillcrest, Christor Place, Hibiscus,
Broadway Court, Mt. Vernon, Ruth Lane, Hillman,
Cathcart, N. Eola, Summerlin, and Hyer. It’s easy to
participate ... if you see something, say something by
calling 9-1-1. Remember to let them know you are a
member of the LEHHNA's NW Group. Send an email to
trj@86plag.com if you would like to join us.

Stay alert and bright.



